

## STATE OF WASHINGTON

## UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 • Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 (360) 664-1160 • TTY (360) 586-8203

March 31, 2016

Point to Point Shuttle LLC d/b/a Point to Point Shuttle 1908 W. 10th Ave. Spokane, WA 99204

Re: TC-160054 Granting Request to Withdraw Application

Dear Point to Point Shuttle LLC:

On January 6, 2016, Point to Point Shuttle LLC, d/b/a Point to Point Shuttle, filed a temporary application with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) to operate as a Auto Transportation (Certificated Bus) carrier within the state of Washington.

On January 7 2016, Point to Point Shuttle LLC, d/b/a Point to Point Shuttle, filed a permanent application with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) to operate as a Auto Transportation (Certificated Bus) carrier within the state of Washington

Due to the timelines of the temporary and permanent application, the Commission has decided the temporary application was not necessary and will be issuing a refund of the application fee..

The Commission grants the request, and the application filed by Point to Point Shuttle LLC is withdrawn.

If you have questions about this letter, please contact Licensing Services at 360-664-1222. You may also email us at transportation@utc.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

Suzanne Stillwell

Licensing Services Manager